DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
Engineering Division — Traffic Section
2625 E. Glendale Avenue

Appleton, WI 54911

TEL (920) 832-5580

FAX (920) 832-5570

P “ .. meeting community needs. .. enhancing quality of life.”

To: Municipal Services Committee

From: Mike Hardy, Assistant City Traffic Engineer
Date: 05/19/2021

Re: Streetlight Relocation —2313 S Greenview Street

The Traffic Section was contacted by the property owner of 2313 S. Greenview Street about the desire to move the
existing streetlight located in the terrace on the south side of his driveway apron. The property owner explained the
desire to have the existing garage rebuilt, but the overhead wires to the streetlight from the back lot line conflict
with building/electrical codes.

The nearest lot line pole that would service a new streetlight location is across the street, on the north side of 2314 S
Greenview Street. Relocating the streetlight any further north or south would be too averse to the spacing of lights.
This streetlight is a leased unit, owned and maintained by WE Energies. Any cost associated with this change will
be the responsibility of the property owner of 2313 S. Greenview Street.
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Upon our review, City Staff would be accepting of this change. This type of change happens occasionally with street
reconstructions and WE Energies facility improvements.
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